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08/09/2018  23:06:502018/3692/P OBJ mark Buckley I still feel that this development disturbs the unique natural environment that the former reservoir brings. 

Felling trees will remove habitats. Demolishing and building on the site will alter the natural environment. 

On top of this, the extra vehicles will without a doubt put the current road infrastructure under even further 

pressure. 

3 stories of new buildings is an eyesore for any properties that back onto a line of trees currently.
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